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Hello, 

 

My name is Kori and I have been a DSP for many years. I have always poured 

myself into my work and being a CNA2 the medical side of care giving is one of my 

many focus points. I am living in Centreal Oregon where the cost of living is 

dangerously high and I am in the process of purchasing a home. This wage increase 

would allow me to stay in Central Oregon and continue to serve the population I am 

passionate in creating quality of life for. I am requesting this bill be approved on 

behalf of all caregivers who provide any kind of support for the folks who may not be 

able to fully or appropriately care for them selves. Thank you for your time and for 

advocating that care providers are able to keep the same quality of life as those we 

support. 

 

Kori J. Betzina 


